
With only 10 months now until the games begin, it's

time to refocus and get some plans in place for

yourself, your team and your whānau. The

postponement has seen the 2023 AP&ES Games placed

on pause but as a result, we have had the opportunity to

plan bigger and better.

The games team are now coming back together and we

are very excited about providing you all with an

amazing 8 days of competition, activity and

entertainment in and around Rotorua.  Games

registration remains open so decide your sport, your

squad, your uniform or necessary kit, your

accommodation and very importantly, your leave!  In

all services, leave will become in demand so get in early

to avoid disappointment.

Keep in touch with the 2023 games on our website

apes2023.co.nz our Facebook or our Instagram page.  

Get the fire back in your belly!

26 October 2021

TODAY- Sort Your Leave
For March 2023!

1 August 2022 

14 November 2022

10 February 2023
Registrations CLOSE

2 March 2023

3 March 2023

10 March 2023

Important Dates



       Registration re-opened with
       Super Early discount price!

       Change to Early Bird price

        Full entry price begins

        Attendance registration   
        opens in Rotorua

       Games Opening Ceremony

       Games Closing Ceremony

May 2022
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Time to fire up again...


